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Hello Bridesburg Families, 
 
First and foremost, I hope all of you are healthy and safe.  On behalf of our entire school staff, I 
want to welcome you back as we prepare for a year of new learning! 
 
This year will certainly be different in many ways and will present both challenges and 
opportunities for growth.  More than ever, we will need the full support of parents, students and 
all family members to ensure a productive school year.  As in the past, we know that we can 
count on our Bridesburg families for their full support! 
 
On September 2, Virtual Schooling will begin for all students in Kindergarten through Grade 12. 
My goal is to make sure that you have the resources and information needed for your children to 
participate from day 1!   
 
With this in mind, all learners will have access to a chromebook.  Many of our students received 
a device in March, 2020.  If you did not, here is a link for support: 
https://www.philasd.org/coronavirus/chromebooks/.  The School District will have centers 
available beginning August 17 to assist you in both receiving a device and troubleshooting. 
 
On the week of August 24, Teachers will be reaching out to parents to share the information you 
need for your children to be connected online and begin learning. 
 
Finally, online registration will begin on August 17.  Please visit the SDP website at 
www.philasd.org for detailed information regarding the registration process. 
 
New information is being shared with schools daily!  As we receive new information, we will 
share it with you. 
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times! 
 
Regards, 
 
James Serpiello, Principal   Dr. John Reese, Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


